
PAC Newsletter October 2024 
PRESIDENTS OCTOBER ANNIVERSARY DINNER AND WORKING BEE MESSAGE. 

 

The 100th anniversary of the PAC was held in the clubhouse on the evening of the 12 October, 
2024.  It was attended by some 100 plus members and their immediate spouses. 

By all reports received, (except 1) the evening was a huge success, with food, comedian and 
band in attendance.  Words were spoken by our newly elected (Pittwater) councillor Sunny 

Singh.  He kept it short.  After he was shown around the PAC grounds, and projects. 

Dancing went well into the night with occasional refreshments.  Thank you Lindsay for the 
great work done, assisted by other board members and members. 

PAC 100 anniversary caps are for sale $25.00 each. 

This Saturday, the PAC will hold our annual WORKING BEE.  That being Saturday 26th 
October 2024,  8am start.  Please try to make it, as it is a good time to meet fellow members 

and enjoy food and drink supplied by your club.  Bring gardening tools, ( we need to clean up 
the bank on the northern side of our property.)  Tree trimmers and blowers are also required 
to do the annual trimming of the shrubs around the boat storage yard.  Areas under stored 

boats need to be blown clean.  Other jobs are painting, clubhouse wash and cleaning.  Drains 
cleaned etc.ec. 

This is YOUR club. Please assist to maintain it and keep our costs down. 

PS THE CLUB IS CLOSED TO ALL MEMBERS FOR THE WORKING BEE. 

 

Alan Barnes 

0418113012 

 
FORTIFIED OCEANIC 

 Shop 8 1/5 Kalinya Street NEWPORT. Opposite the Newport Arms MARINE SUPPLIES. 
Paints, antifoul, resins, sealants, adhesives, solvents, fibre glass, teak and wood cares, 
abrasives, knives & scrapers, rollers, brushes, tapes and much much more. Discount for PAC 
Members who are using the product (antifoul) at PAC. Some members have purchased 
antifoul at the discounted price and offered it to staff at other clubs for antifouling their boat 
only to be refused. The contractors will only supply their own antifoul at their price. 



www.fortifiedoceanic.com.au 02 8924 3514 Free delivery to the Northern Beaches. Give us a 
call and we can have your products delivered straight to your door. 

PAYMENTS TO PAC CASUAL REVENUE 

 Work berth, extra slip days and casual moorings bookings are payable by EFT into our NAB 
account and filling out a casual revenue card located in the slip room. These cards must be 
deposited into the letterbox in the office door upstairs. Without the cards we cannot process 
your payment. When depositing the fee into the NAB you must be clearly identified in the 
reference box in the EFT. These cards become part of the financial records of the club. Note! 
If you exceed your slip days (Slip No 1, 3 Days. Slip No 2, 4 days) it is your responsibility to 
pay for the excess days through the casual revenue system. INVOICES All other payments 
require an invoice to be raised. For instance, if you want to join a facilities wait list, lease a 
dinghy rack, or pay annual fees you must be issued with an invoice. This is essential to leave 
a clear auditor trail. When you are making a payment, please, place your surname and invoice 
number in the reference box. 

 

100th Anniversary Party 
A great night was had by all, we had a fantastic comedian and band, plenty of dancing, the 

food was excellent as was the company. 

See below for a couple of photos from the night. 

 

  



 

 

AGM 
We are currently waiting on the club’s accounts to be finalized, once done we will announce 

when the AGM will be. 


